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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 17, 2009

TO: Honorable Mark Homer, Chair, House Committee on Culture, Recreation & Tourism 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3079 by Hughes (Relating to the sale or purchase of certain parts of game animals or 
birds.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Parks and Wildlife Code relating to the sale or purchase of certain game 
animals or birds.  The bill would include feathers, bones or feet of a certain game birds, and horns or 
skulls from antelope, bighorn sheep, javelina or squirrel, to the list of inedible parts which are not 
prohibited from sale.  To the extent the bill would modify game provisions, no fiscal implication to the 
State is anticipated.  The bill would take effect September 1, 2009. 

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 802 Parks and Wildlife Department
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